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Former Croydon resident Betty Bell, bequeathed her home ‘Balmoral’ to Council 
with the intention that Council ‘Maintain the land as an open space reserve.’

Bell Reserve is located at 188 Croydon Road, Croydon. This is an exciting and rare 
opportunity for community involvement in a new green space for the area. 

Our vision for the site:
-- Create an inclusive community space that 

celebrates the site’s history
-- Design for informal passive recreation and 

rest areas
-- Accessible and interactive nature areas for 

children
-- Design for safe and sustainable long-term 

maintenance 

-- Respond to the requirements of community 
users of the park

-- Retain onsite plantings where possible to 
acknowledge Betty Bell’s commitment to 
gardening and enjoyment of the outdoors
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Have your say
We would love to hear your thoughts on 
landscaping, interpretation of site history and 
informal play in the park as well as any other 
comments or memories that you would like to 
share.

Online
Find out more and have your say at 
Yoursayinnerwest.nsw.gov.au or scan the QR 
code with your smart phone camera.

Comments close 24 November

On site drop-in session
Come and see the site, speak to the project 
team and have your say on concepts for the 
space. 

10am – 12pm

Saturday, 2 November 2019

188 Croydon Road, Croydon

What happens next?
Comments received during the engagement 
period will be considered and incorporated into 
the detailed designs where possible.

 
Project timeline
-- Structure demolition  

September – October 2019

-- Community Engagement  
October/ November 2019

-- Review and detailed design  
early 2020

-- Construction begins  
mid 2020

-- Park opening   
anticipated August 2020


